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Chairwoman Gossage and Committee Members: 

Thank you all for standing with the people in October 2021 during the Special Session. You 

saved what was left of our economy and the families could continue to work and provide for 

their families. These religious beliefs exemptions saved many Kansans.  

We left our children behind and this needs to be corrected now. With the same language 

allowing parents to provide religious beliefs exemptions for their children. Family Values are 

important.  

There is great fear in the fact the CDC has added Covid shots to the childhood vaccine schedule.  

Please Pass out of committee SB 315 in its original state.  

We cannot leave our children behind.  

Thank you, 

Debbie Detmer  

kcjewel56@gmail.com 


